
 

 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

In reference to the Government Notification, (Memo No. 699/HED-

17014(99)/186/2025-CS SEC, dated 23.09.2025) issued by the Department of Higher 

Education, Government of West Bengal,it is hereby informed that the College will remain 

closed on and from 24th September 2025. 

Consequently: 

1. All events of Vidyasagar Smriti Puraskar Protiyogita 2025 stand cancelled until further 
notification. 

2. The celebration of the Birth Anniversary of Pandit Ishwar Chandra Vidyasagar also 
remains cancelled until further notification. 

The inconvenience caused is sincerely regretted. 
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